Newton Abbot Squash & Tennis Club

The AGM, the BIG vote and more........

Folllowing a lively discussion, the members present at Tuesday's AGM voted 19/2 to approve the creation of a new, competitively priced, tennis playing only membership category. The new category will be introduced on April 1st 2017.

If we are to survive and flourish as a club, then it is essential we build our membership base in both squash and tennis. If you know of likely new members, please do everything you can to encourage them to join. More details and support can be gained from Paul Lennox in the office or from any committee member.

There were no candidates at the AGM to take over as Chairman or Vice Chairman and we also need a replacement membership secretary. Can you help????? If you can, please let me know via Paul Lennox. It only takes a few hours a month and the willingness to help drive the club onwards.

We have a great club, with great members but we REALLY need your help to serve up great results.

Wishing all members a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Glyn Davies
